
 

 
 
 
2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 100 | Washington, DC 20006 | T 202.955.3000 | F 202.955.5564 
Holland & Knight LLP | www.hklaw.com 

Rosalind K. Allen 
202.419.2415 
rosalind.allen@hklaw.com 
 
  

June 18, 2010 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
Advice Letter No. 1, 2010 
 

Re: Telco Experts, LLC Tariff, Docket 07-C-1098 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 On behalf of Telco Experts, LLC, we submit for filing the associated tariff which is 
intended to replace in its entirety the above-referenced tariff currently on file. 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       /s/ 

       Rosalind K. Allen 

       Counsel to Telco Experts, LLC 
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